
On the publication of Living in Love and Faith 
 
The prayer, scholarship and personal commitment put into Living in Love 
and Faith by so many people over the past three years must now be put to 
good use. This means using the LLF resources in respectful, honest and 
open discussion throughout the Church. It is the bishops’ responsibility to 
see that this happens and we trust that they will. 
 
Christina Baron, 
Chair, General Synod Gender and Sexuality Group 


